
Update: Stats SA dispute - Interpretation of Resolution 

2/2014  

Members will recall that the PSA declared a dispute regarding the interpretation of Resolution 2/2014 

following a bilateral meeting held on 11 October 2024. Unfortunately, parties were unable to reach 

consensus on the interpretation of the Resolution during the meeting. 

 

As a result, the Council issued a certificate of non-resolution, and the matter has progressed to 

arbitration. The General Public Service Sectoral Bargaining Council (GPSSBC) has scheduled a pre-

hearing for 6 May 2025, where parties will exchange bundles in preparation for arbitration proceedings. 

 

The PSA remains committed to resolving this matter in the best interests of members. Updates will be 

provided to members regarding the outcome of the pre-hearing and any further developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: STATISTICS SOUTH AFRICA (STATS SA) 

23-01-2025 

 


